JB'S FAMILY REFERRAL PROGRAM



Dear Families:

JB's Bright Beginnings is excited to announce our new Family Referral Program. Parents who refer new families to JB's Bright Beginnings will receive a referral credit in the amount of \$200 posted to their account. This is our way of saying thank you for being a part of our community.

Our new Family Referral Program Requirements:

- The new family must submit this form at the time of their registration. Only one referring family will receive the referral credit for each new family that enrolls.
- The referral credit will be posted to the referring family's account after four continuous weeks of attendance. The new family's account must be in good standing.
- Families who previously attended JB's Bright Beginnings are not considered a new family
- JB's Bright Beginnings employees are not eligible for a referral credit.
- This offer excludes preschool only enrollment, as well as summer camp only enrollment.
- All tuition credits are at the discretion of JB's Bright Beginnings management and this program may be ended at any time.

If you have any questions please call 724-863-5310 or email: billing@jbsbrightbeginnings.com



JB'S FAMILY REFERRAL PROGRAM

Please complete the following information and submit along with your enrollment paperwork

		Submit along with your emoliment paperwork
New Family Information	TODAY'S DATE:	Referring Family Information
CHILD'S NAME:		REFERRING PARENT'S NAME
PARENT'S NAME:		
PHONE:		PHONE:
EMAIL:		EMAIL:
CHILD START DATE:		OFFICE USE ONLY: DATE INTIALS